
Dog Park Advisory Board Meeting Notes August 3, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. 

 

This meeting was held remotely via Zoom due to the ongoing COVID-19 virus and Stay at 

Home order issued by Gov. Wolf. 

 

Attending: Kathy Brown, Deb McComas, Donna Cawthorne, Warren Grant, Kristen McCoach, 

David Cochran, Karen Sweeney, Caroline Brinker, Nancy Santacecelia, Stephanie Mason 

 

Guests: N/A 

 

Meeting Notes of June 1, 2020 were accepted and approved on a motion by David, seconded 

by Warren and passed by unanimous vote. 

 

Correspondence: N/A 

 

Member Inquiries: N/A 

 

Incident Reports: N/A 

 

Projects / Events: Fido Float, September 12, 2020: Kathy attended the Fanny Chapman Pool 

Board Meeting on July 25th to request approval to hold Fido Float this year. The Board gave it's 

approval. After discussion, the Dog Park Advisory Board determined that we have enough 

volunteers to hold Fido Float and is in support of holding the event. A meeting will take place on 

August 4th with Caroline, Karen, Kathy and Jim Foster, Manager of Fanny Chapman Pool, to 

discuss logistics and plan the event in compliance with health regulations regarding COVID-19. 

Kathy will report back to DPAB via email after the meeting. Karen will request Doylestown 

Animal Medical Clinic to attend the event. 

 

Other Business: 

Video Sub-Committee - website / orientation: Kathy reported that the PowerPoint 

presentation will be updated with the narration that the sub-committee prepared. Karen brought 

the Board up to date on the new and improved Parks and Recreation website and encouraged 

DPAB members to take a look and give any suggestions. The website has a page for the dog 

park. Nancy commented that she has a contact who can help with photos for the website. 

 

Survey: The Board discussed when would be a good time to release the survey to dog park 

members. 

 

Spotted Lanternfly: Kathy prepared a poster that she will post on the dog park kiosk this week 

informing members of actions being taken to protect the trees from this pest. 

 

Facebook Page: The dog park Facebook page was prepared by the Friends of the Doylestown 

Dog Park (FDDP) when the dog park was originated, before it was turned over to the township. 

Kristen recently agreed to be the current administrator. She requested input on how to move 



forward with the Facebook page. Stephanie stated that the current page should be shut down 

and users directed to the Parks and Recreation website. The Board thanked Kristen for taking 

care of removing the page. 

 

Orientations - Doylestown Township Community Meeting Room:  

Monday, August 3rd at 6:45 p.m.: Kathy, David, Donna 

Susie Danzis will report to Karen what date in September she is available. 

 

Adjournment: On a motion by Deb, seconded by David and approved by the Board, the 

meeting was adjourned at 5:55 p.m. 
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